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(Endowed by George Daniel, 1710)
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Acting Headteacher: Miss Helen Pearce 

Friday 7 March 2014
Dear Parents

It’s been another very busy week of learning at St Maddern’s with plenty of things going on.  What a great day Thursday was…..lots of fun and it was really good to see the children and staff getting stuck into book characters for the day.  Please come and read some of the character descriptions that the children have written.  Thanks to all who donated money for our charity LARF Cornwall.

On Wednesday afternoon, we were joined by Richard Woodhouse, a journalist from the Cornishman and our newspaper club were able to ask what it is like to be a real journalist.  The children asked some very interesting questions.  A big thank you goes to Richard, who not only supplied a free newspaper to all children, but also gave out free reflectors to each child.  Thanks also goes to Miss Payne who organised this event.  Please keep an eye out in the Cornishman, we should be in there next week!  On Wednesday morning our year 3, 4 and 5 children took part in St Piran’s Day Dance down in the town centre.  Well done to all the children who participated in this day.  Please come and see the photos by the lower door.
At the end of last term our production of Scrooge was kindly recorded for us.  If you would like a copy, please contact the office with your name and a blank DVD and we will get a copy done for you.  Thanks to Mr and Mrs Fox who filmed the production for us.
If you get a chance have a look at our daffodil cross, which was planted by the millennium bench in the Churchyard in the Autumn.  It is now in full bloom and looks great.

NEXT WEEK
On 11th March 16 children will be representing our school at Truro Music Festival.  Our class is at 9.30, so we will need to leave school early to ensure that we get there on time.  Traffic in Truro at this time is always difficult.  Could those children attending please be in school by 8.10 am.  This will allow plenty of time to get to the venue.   Please could children ensure that they have a clean school jumper on, polished black school shoes and if they have long hair to wear it up, with a blue/white hair bobble.  Black socks or black or white tights or socks for girls.  
On the same day, Seb, Kelci and Faith will be attending a gifted and talented workshop at Porthcurno Museum.

On the 13th March we will be going to Newlyn Fish Market. Children need to be in school by 8.30 on that day and there will be no early morning maths clubs. The children will be back for lunch and will wear school uniform. I’m sure that this will be a really interesting morning for the children to find out what goes on in one of our local businesses as well as finding out more about seafood that we regularly eat.

HEADTEACHER AWARD

Shannon for her continued effort with learning.

STAR READERS
Shannon, Jowan G, Kayden, Josh, Harry, Kiah, Sebastian, Jake, Malakai, Noah and Isabella.
Best wishes

Helen Pearce
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